
 

 

Fort Vancouver High School Center for International Studies 
2024-2025 Title I Parent Participation Plan 

 
FVHS CIS Mission: 

We are leaders who value diversity and we empower life-long learners who actively and 
positively contribute to our school, our community and our world. 

 

FVHS CIS Vision: 
Fort Vancouver High School Center for International Studies graduates are globally-aware and 

engaged citizens who are college-, career- and life-ready. 

 
 
Parent participation and input is highly valued at FVHS CIS. We want to partner with you to 
prepare your student for college, career and life readiness in a global society. 
 
Communication Systems: 

●​ Monthly newsletter emailed home and posted on the school website.  
●​ Notifications and announcements through ParentSquarer (electronic) 
●​ Automated phone calls home 
●​ Personal phone calls by staff 
●​ Information sent home with students 
●​ Phone calls from interpreters  
●​ Parent meetings with interpreters present 
●​ Online Family Access 
●​ Email to/from FVHS CIS staff  
●​ Monthly Trapper Parent Meetings 
●​ Parent Conferences per parent requests 
●​ Scheduled Parent Conferences (October and March Conference) 
●​ Athletic team parent meetings and correspondences 
●​ Gear Up monthly newsletter 

 
Information Provided to Parents: 
Parents will be informed about the Title I program at FVHS CIS through School Improvement 
efforts, Core 24, AVID, upcoming parent/family events, conferences, progress reports, report 
cards, student assessment data, MTSS interventions (academic, attendance or behavior), Honor 
Roll assemblies, and course syllabi for student classes. 
 
Parent Participation Plan- The Title I FVHS CIS Parent Participation 2024-2025 Plan will be 
jointly developed/revised with input from parents at the Trapper Parent meetings in the Fall and 
Spring of each year. The plan will be shared via the newsletter and the school website.  
 
Annual Title I Meeting- Parents will be informed about FVHS CIS participation as a Title I 
school-wide site, the requirements of Title I, and the rights of the parents to be involved, will 
occur at 9th Grade Orientation, Open House/Curriculum Night, and the Trapper Parent meeting 
in the Fall. 



 
Curriculum, Assessments & Proficiency Levels- All parents will be notified of their child’s 
assessment scores and eligibility for additional academic help during the school day, after school 
programs, or in summer programs. All parents can obtain online access to view gradebook and 
assessment results and proficiency levels. 
 
School-wide Improvement Plan- Elements of the School Improvement Plan will be shared with 
parents and students at the Trapper Parent meetings. Building demographics and assessments 
results will be reviewed to ensure that school-wide programs are meeting the needs of all 
students, especially those performing below grade level in reading and math. Parents will have 
an opportunity to provide input/recommendations to the plan.  
 

How YOU can be involved at FVHS CIS: 
 

□​ Attend monthly Trapper Parent meetings 
□​ FVHS CIS Parent volunteers  
□​ Classroom volunteer 
□​ Help with campus beautification and clean up projects 
□​ Assist in planning and organizing events 
□​ Volunteer for school-wide family events 
□​ Field trip chaperone 
□​ Attend Family Nights 
□​ Participate in parent/teacher conferences 
□​ Attend school performances and student showcase events 
□​ Attend athletic or club events 
□​ Attend Honor Roll Assemblies 
□​ Attend parent information meetings at FVHS CIS and district sponsored events 
□​ Check your student’s daily planner and talk about the daily learning targets 
□​ Sign up for Family Access to check your student’s grades, attendance and assessments 
□​ Contact Veronica de Jesus, FVHS CIS Family Resource Coordinator, to share your ideas 

and resource connections 
□​ Be part of parent advisory  

 
Fort Vancouver High School Center for International Studies Parent Participation Plan has been 
developed/revised and agreed upon with parents of children participating in a school-wide Title I 
program. The Parent Participation Plan was reviewed and approved by parents, teachers, and 
students. The school will distribute the Parent Participation Plan to all parents of participating 
Title I children and make it available to the community on or before November 10, 2024. 
 
 
School Principal Luis Castro-Quantililla​      Date: October 2024 
 
 


